
Marc Sewell 

108 Summit 

Llano, TX 78643 

325-247-2508 

July 18, 2014, 2014 

Mr. Lance Kutnick 

Office of the Attorney General 

P.O. Box 12548 

Austin, TX 78711 

Subject: Open Government Complaint dated April 15, 2014 

Dear Mr. Kutnick, 

On April 15, 2014, I submitted an open government complaint to the Office of the Attorney 

General. Ms. Karen Hattaway transferred the complaint to you because of the criminal nature. 

We talked on the phone regarding the details of the complaint and you indicated you needed 

Llano District Attorney Wiley McAfee’s permission to proceed which he then provided. 

May I please have a status of the complaint. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

CC: Assistant Attorney General Karen Hattaway 

CC: Llano District Attorney Wiley McAfee 

 

 


